QUAD RESIDENCE POND ROAD/SENTINEL ROAD LOT CONSTRUCTION
August 21, 2014

Further to the notice issued on July 25 in regards to changes to the Sentinel and Pond Road parking lots
flowing from the Quad student residence development, please be advised of the following information:

1) Parking Lot Configuration

It has been determined that we will be unable to maintain separate entrances for the Sentinel Road and
the Pond Road parking lots. Effective September 1, 2014 the remaining southern portion of the Sentinel
Road lot and the existing Pond Road lot will operate as a single, larger Pond Road lot.

To facilitate entry/exit for the combined lot, the existing Pond Road lot entrance is being expanded to
provide an additional entry/exit laneway and to further remove vehicle queuing from Pond Road.

All spaces within the new combined lot will be accessible on a first-come, first-served basis by anyone
with a valid permit for the lot. If you currently hold a permit for either the Pond Road or the Sentinel
Road lot, your existing permit will provide access to the new combined lot via the Pond Road entrance.
If you have recently applied for a Sentinel Road lot or a Pond Road lot permit, your application will be
processed for the new combined lot. If you wish to explore alternate parking options as a result of this
change, please contact the Parking Services office at 416-736-5335.

2) Entrance/Exit Construction and Changes

Work to expand the existing Pond Road lot entrance will be conducted from August 25 — 31. During this
time, the Pond Road lot entrance will be closed. Clients can access both lots via the Sentinel Road lot
entrance while work is underway. Signage will be in place indicating this accommodation.

Effective September 1, the Sentinel Road lot entrance will be permanently closed and fencing will be
erected to enclose the Quad residence construction site as marked on the attached map. Permit
holders must access the new combined lot via the Pond Road lot entrance beginning September 1.

Clients can access the remaining Sentinel Road lot spaces via the southern access lane as marked on the
map below.

3) Vehicle Relocation

In order for the construction site to be secured and enclosed, all clients currently parking in the existing
Sentinel Road lot must ensure that their vehicles are moved to the remaining southern portion of the lot
(south of the boulevard) prior to September 1. Vehicles remaining in the designated constrution area on
September 1 will be subject to relocation to enable site fencing to be installed.

We appreciate your cooperation during this time. If you have any questions about the project or these
changes, please contact Parking Services at 416-736-5335 or parking@yorku.ca.




Use this entrance to access both the Sentinel Road and
the Pond Road lots from August 25-31.

This entrance will be permanently closed effective

This entrance will be temporarily closed from August 25-31.
Use the Sentinel Road lot entrance during this time.

Use this entrance to access the new combined lot starting
September 1.
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